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In great news for the Club, Emu Point has been selected as one of the finalists for this season’s Country 

Club of the Year. The winner will be announced at the Bowls WA Awards Night Dinner on 2 June. Tickets for 

the dinner cost $125. We have a few members who will be attending and if any other member would like to 

be there on the night, please contact Bruce Seymour. 

In the final Scroungers before the Kings & Queens Event, Phil Ramsden won the day with his score of 78 

less his 4 handicap easily defeating the rest of the field. Wally Mycock came runner-up with his 68 and third 

was Jim Hyde on 67. 

On Thursday, the formidable combination of Allen Spence, Yvonne Shalders and Arthur Gorman had a 

convincing win with their score of 6 + 19. Richard Sounness, Trevor Barrett and Glen Macaulay came second 

with 6 + 5 and the honourable mention went to Len Brown, Ken Hunt and Gib Trethowan who had a big win 

in their second game to finish with a score of 3 + 13. 

The Saturday Pairs Competition was won by Denis Tranter and Trevor Barrett with a score of 3 + 6 and 

Malcolme Brown and Bob Hicks finished runner-up with 3 + 5. Third place went to Gib Trethowan and 

Helen McFarlane with 3 + 3. No pair won both games. The Match Committee did a great job in making up 

very even teams. 

More success on the road - at the two-day Men’s Fours Carnival held at Mt Barker last weekend, the Emu 

Point team of Richard Sounness, Andy McFarlane, Peter Hewson and Wally Mycock were the Sunday 

winners. Ask any one of them how the movement of the jack broke the hearts of the team which would 

have won the competition if it hadn’t been for Richard’s drive. 

Last weekend, Shelley and Len Mason competed in the Arm State Single Championships. Shelley won one 

match and lost one, but defeated the man who won her Section. Len was unbeaten in his Section and went 

through to the second round. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming events: 

Tue  9 May Final Summer Scroungers – Kings & Queens 

Sat 13 May Battle of the Sexes Social Bowls, followed by a Casserole Tea and then the Trophy 

Presentation. If you are not bringing a casserole, it was decided at the Unified AGM that you 

will be asked to make a $10 donation. The Casserole Tea will commence at about 5.00pm. 

Sun 21 May Barbeque for the Club volunteers 
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